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My reference:
20033418
Dear Mr Wheadon,

Ref: ENO10110
| am replying to your letter dated 29'" fanuary 2024,

I am completely opposed to an incinerator being built and established in Wisbech. My Member
of Parliament and the three councils for Wisbech, all who represent the people are also against
this proposal. The town does not need it, and it was not asked for. Why would we when
practically the whole town witl be affected by it in various ways detrimentally? It seems that so
much time, effort and money has been spent on this project mitigating the extensive negative
issues that surround the incinerator. To think of how the town would benefit if it was a project
that the people wanted, that would benefit us all and bring a smile to our faces. Instead, we
have to think about all the waste that will be transported intc Wisbech creating more vehicles on
the roads, unpleasant smells, noise and air poliution.

With a project of this size, or even haif the size, the incinerator will release emissions however
miniscute into our precious air, lungs, fields, crops and waterways etcetera. The visual impact
will be an eye-sore and house prices will be reduced.

This government has said that the biggest environmental threat to health in the UK is air
pollution. If it does go ahead it actually means that the Clean Air Bill of 1956 has no meaning,
nor will the word of the government.

We should be enhancing our lives whenever possible, and not reducing our living standards and
polluting the town even more than before,

Yours sincerely,

Jean jones






